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Lisa Kennedy

From: James Rousell <jamesr@kiama.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 19 February 2020 3:46 PM
To: Lisa Kennedy
Subject: Planning Proposal - 11 Manning Street and 2 Havilah Place KIAMA
Attachments: Planning Proposal Report - REV D - 11 Manning Street and 2 Havilah Place 

KIAMA.pdf

Hi Lisa, 
 
Please see attached amended Planning Proposal Report for 11 Manning Street and 2 Havilah Place KIAMA. I have 
added traffic and parking impacts to the social effects section, corrected the lot description for 2 Havilah Place and 
updated the Section 9.1 Ministerial Directions to justify a minor inconsistency with direction 6.3. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

  

James Rousell
 

Development Assessment Officer/ Strategic Planner
 

Kiama Municipal Council
P:  
  

PO Box 75, Kiama NSW 2533 
 

www.kiama.nsw.gov.au 

   

 

RESPECT • INNOVATION • INTEGRITY • TEAMWORK • EXCELLENCE 
 
PRIVACY & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This transmission or any part of it is intended for the named recipient/s only. It may be confidential, privileged and/or subject to copyright. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail or its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please notify Kiama Council immediately by return e-mail or by a reverse charge telephone call to +61 2 4232 0444 and erase all copies of the 
message and attachments. No liability is assumed by Kiama Council for expressions of opinion in this communication which are other than the 
official opinion of Kiama Council and a communication of other than official opinion is not to be regarded as a communication from Kiama Council. 
While all care has been taken, Kiama Council disclaims all liability for loss or damage to person or property arising from this message being 
infected by computer virus or other contamination. 
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